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APAS supports Provincial Funding for Saskatchewan Conservation 
and Development Association  

 
 

March 13, 2019 – For Immediate Release – The Agricultural Producers Association of 
Saskatchewan has expressed its full support for the $5 million in new Provincial funding 
that was announced today for the Saskatchewan Conservation and Development 
Association (SCDA) to advance Saskatchewan’s Agricultural Water Management 
Strategy. 
 
“APAS members support a co-ordinated and community-based approach to agricultural 
water management, and this funding will build on the existing strengths of our 
Conservation and Development Associations and Watershed Associations,” explained 
APAS President Todd Lewis. “We believe that the SCDA has the skill set and credibility 
with producers to improve water management on the rural landscape. We have been 
working with SCDA and other stakeholders involved in rural water management, and 
this new initiative will help move us forward.”  
 
“We are particularly pleased that the new funding will allow for the organization of new 
group projects and will support water management with additional support, and this 
means the goal of permitting all existing agricultural water projects is much more 
realistic.” 
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For more information, or to make arrangements for an interview please contact: 
Colleen Hennan 
Communications and Community Relations Coordinator 
Agricultural Producers Association of Saskatchewan 
(306)789-7774 ext.6 
chennan@apas.ca 
 

Background: APAS is Saskatchewan’s general farm organization – formed to provide 
farmers and ranchers with a democratically elected, grassroots, non-partisan, producer-
run organization based on rural municipal boundaries. As the united voice of agricultural 
producers and ranchers in Saskatchewan, we strive to represent the views of a wide 
variety of agricultural stakeholders in order to form comprehensive policies that can 
benefit all sectors of society. APAS is a member of the Canadian Federation of 
Agriculture. Learn more at APAS.ca. 
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